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:: A Family Tradition ::
       Tamas and Bence Kovac
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Toiling as students of architecture and millwork, the Kovac brothers 
fantasized about creating a business that would mimic the visions of 
their late father, Elemer.  Arriving from Budapest more than 11 years 
ago with only a backpack and a dream, this dynamic duo has taken the 
Denver art scene by storm.  Tamas and Bence Kovac have successfully 
merged architecture, millwork and interior and graphic design to create 
one-of-a-kind expressions displayed throughout the city.

Growing up in Hungary with a father who owned a millwork and 
architectural firm and a mother who focused on interior design, the 
brothers had no problem being inspired.  “We loved to work with 
variations of wood and start building things,” recalls Bence.  Although 
they seemed to have a passion for architecture, their artistic talents 
started with something much different.  In the late 1990s, the brothers 
created a successful business by custom airbrushing their unique 
designs onto motorcycles, helmets and jackets.  Starting out small and 
growing by word-of-mouth, their airbrushing business captured such 
clientele as Mike Shanahan, Jim Sullivan and Larry Walker, to name a few.

Painting motorcycles was definitely lucrative  for the Kovac brothers, 
but as this trade became more and more popular, they decided to focus 
more on their family trade – millwork and architecture.  Both brothers took 
up work at a local architectural firm to get more hands-on experience 
envisioning and drafting residential and commercial buildings.  While 

fine tuning their skills, they were able to start creating custom millwork 
and furniture pieces for local businesses and personal residences, 
something that would eventually turn into a full-time business.

In 2005, Tamas and Bence created a company called Elisons to create 
high-quality unique spaces and features.  What began with a pad and 
pencil, the Kovac brother’s have turned into a workshop of high-end 
custom cabinetry, millwork, furniture and custom home design.  “The 
concept behind everything we do is to be really clean and honest in 
design.  We spend time and effort calculating the functionality, time, 
effort and materials needed to finish each project and piece,” states 
Bence.

With customers like Cucina Colore, Il Posto, Core Power Yoga, Via 
and Watermark Properties, Elisons has recently expanded operations 
to include Denver, Aspen and Hungary.  “We don’t want to grow too 
quickly and jeopardize the quality of our work,” remarks Tamas. “We 
want to continue to collaborate on our designs and keep everything cost 
effective for our clients,” he adds. 

Future plans for the brothers include more design and build projects that 
will include custom energy-efficient homes using renewable energy.  “We 
want to continue to be organic in everything that we do and incorporate 
the environment, landscape and climate,” says Bence.  They have also 
slated to hire two more workers to fill the plethora of current orders 
flooding the Englewood production facility and are considering mass 
producing one of their one-of-a-kind armchairs.  

To view a collection of work by Elisons Workshop, visit their website 
at www.elisonsworkshop.com or call them directly at 303.557.0057 
to set up an appointment. 
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